
Quality. Service. Value. 
wawater.com 

February 27, 2020 

Via e-filing 
Mark L. Johnson, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Re: Rainier View Water Company, Inc. and Washington Water Service Company – 
Application For Sale and Transfer of Assets  

Dear Mr. Johnson,  

Enclosed is the final customer notice that was mailed to current Rainier View Water Company 
customers informing them of the proposed transaction. 

If there are any questions concerning this tariff update, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Julian Gandara 
Regulatory Program Manager 
(408) 472 – 5677 
jgandara@calwater.com

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

02/27/20   13:17

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N


